## **Committee of Adjustment**

From: Bob Bell

**Sent:** Wednesday, May 5, 2021 1:17 PM

**To:** Committee of Adjustment

Cc:

**Subject:** Fw: Former Bradburn's Car Clinic

fyi, please incude in record

Bob Bell Ward 1 Councillor, City of Guelph **519-803-5543** phone **bob.bell@guelph.ca** email

From: Nan Hogg

**Sent:** May 5, 2021 12:39 PM

To: Bob Bell

Subject: Former Bradburn's Car Clinic

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Councillor Bell,

I am writing to express my support for the proposal made by the property owner of 60 Ontario Street to turn the former Bradburn's Car Clinic into a complex with a barber shop, convenience store and coffee shop.

I live around the corner of Manitoba Street and would welcome this addition to our vibrant neighbourhood - especially a coffee shop.

I very much hope that you will vote in favour of this change of use when it comes to Council.

Sincerely, Nan Hogg 66 Manitoba St.